Message

From: Claire Williams [clwilliams@kctmo.org.uk]
Sent: 29/09/2014 12:25:05

To: Simon Lawrence [slawrence@rydon.co.uk]
cC: Simon O'Connor [soconnor@rydon.co.uk]
Subject: Grenfell design information and choices
Simon-s

| am aware that you are having design meetings, and there are a couple of things that | need to be up to date on:

1 window design (Subject to Mr Daffarn’s latest enquiry)
2 schedule for when we are going to get client choice, specifically bearing in mind that the TMO is taking on
the responsibility of Design Advisor

Can you send me through this information this week?
Thanks

Claire Williams
Project Manager
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a: The Network Hub, 292a Kensal Road, London, W10 5BE
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